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Tuesday 5th March 2024  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 

Eid Celebration Event Planning Meeting – Wednesday 13th March 2024 

 

 

 On Friday 26th April, we will be holding our annual Eid Celebration Event at Stockwell. In 
order to plan this special event, we will be hosting a planning meeting with the Friends of 

Stockwell PTA on Wednesday 13th March 2024 at 2:45pm. If you would like to help with the 

planning and preparation of this exciting event, please attend this meeting.  
 

Any help and support with the Eid Celebration Event is very much appreciated.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Miss Zenia McIntosh                                  Miss Alice Mansell                                                          
Acting Head of School                             Assistant Headteacher  
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